

Friday, January 14, 2000

Bertram Construction & Design Ltd. 25 George Street Barrie, ON L4N 2G5

## **Attention: Mr.Ted Bertram**

Dear Sir:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for the excellent efforts you put into the construction of our new building at 111 Ellis Drive in Barrie.

Due to the large growth in sales at Prodomax in 1999, the quick construction of this building became very important in helping us meet our obligations to our customers. It was evident from the beginning of the project that you and your staff were dedicated to completing this project on time. The efforts of the Project Manager and Site Supervisor were greatly appreciated in accomplishing our July 15th deadline. Their professional and punctual efforts helped us to make this possible.

As a result of these efforts, I feel comfortable in recommending the services of your company for any future projects at Prodomax.

Once again, thank you and I look forward to our continued relationship.

Sincerely,

PRODOMAX INDUSTRIAL AUTOMATION

A Stanmetti
Sary Giannetti
Iew Facility Project Manager

PEOPLE - SOLUTIONS - INTEGRITY